

December 15, 2016

Pelican Bay Rotary Club, Inc. P.O. Box 110777 Naples, FL 34108-0113

Dear Friends,

Thank you for your recent donation of \$1,000.00. Your gift is already being used to accomplish our mission to serve meals to the hungry, groceries to the working poor, structured recovery programs to those struggling with addictions and a comfortable bed for the homeless.

Your prayers and support play a key role in our success. Over the past year we served over 512,000 hot meals to the hungry and the homeless, distributed over 5,942 bags of groceries, and on average 300 homeless men, women and children took refuge at St. Matthew's House every night.

There's no doubt the need is huge. Our wait list frequently exceeds 50 men, women and children every night that need a place to live. Currently 930 children of the Collier County School District are confirmed to be homeless and officials believe the actual number is much higher.

I have included a testimonial of a life that has been touched by the work of St. Matthew's House. As you read it, know that you played a part in transforming this life.

There is no way to fully express our gratitude for your loyalty. We are continually inspired by the dedication and generosity of people like you who answer the call to give.

Thank yours,

Thank your support! We thank you again for your continued support and partnership.

Sincerely yours,

Vann R. Ellison President/CEO

Donation Received by St. Matthew's House: Your donation was received on 12/9/2016 in the amount of \$1,000.00.

This letter is to serve as formal acknowledgment of your donation. St. Matthew's House provided no goods or services as consideration, in whole or in part, for your gift. CH3575 "A COPY OF THE OFFICIAL REGISTRATION AND FINANCIAL INFORMATION MAY BE OBTAINED FROM THE DIVISION OF CONSUMER SERVICES BY CALLING TOLL-FREE (800-435-7352) WITHIN THE STATE. REGISTRATION DOES NOT IMPLY ENDORSEMENT, APPROVAL OR RECOMMENDATION.